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I URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD160, An Act to Eliminate REAL ID 
Requirements in Maine.  A REAL ID does not provide any proof of citizenship in the 
U.S. Therefore, it should not be used a such for the purpose of voting.  Voting is 
legally for citizens only.  Therefore, the Secretary of State should not be offering a 
REAL ID service.  They should be making sure that EVERY VOTE is a rightful voter
and is a citizen of Maine and the Nation.  We need to eliminate the potential of 
someone thinking they may vote because they have a REAL ID.  Illegally voting is a 
criminal act and it may get them deported and/or ineligible of ever becoming a citizen
and or voting again in this country or state. I URGE you, save these people that fate.  
Do away with the REAL ID which isn't real in the sense of being a citizen.  STOP the 
confusion for these people and let them become citizens the right way.  They will 
Thank you for doing that for them, I'm sure! I Thank you for doing that!


